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DATE:
May 4, 2007

SUBJECT:
PAC NEWS

The PAC was pleased to host Youth Theatre of Hardin County’s annual auditions for their summer musical.  42 Hardin County students auditioned and 40 were cast for this season’s musical Crazy for You.  On Tuesday, April 24, over 300 Hardin County School volunteers were treated to an annual banquet and award ceremony in their honor.  60 Lakewood Elementary students presented their Spring Recital for the first time at the PAC to an evening audience of 200.  On May 4 & 5, 125 Lincoln Trail Elementary students presented Cinderella to morning performance audiences of 700 Hardin County School students and an evening audience of 485.

PAC KID SPOTLIGHT

The PAC KID Spotlight featured: 

David Laws from John Hardin High School in April.

